
Northern Territory Licensing Commission 

 

Decision 

Premises: Galaxy Restaurant 

Date of Decision: 25 January 2002 

Date of Hearing: 25 January 2002 

Application: Cancellation of Licence 

Applicant: Director of Licensing 

Heard Before: Mr Peter Allen (Chairman) 

Appearances; Mr Peter Boyle for Applicant 

 
Mr Boyle: Good Morning the matter before the Commission is an application made be Mr Peter 
Boyle on behalf of the Director of Licensing,. Cancelling the licence of the Galaxy Restaurant. 

Mr Allen: Mr Boyle 

Mr Boyle: Good Morning Sir 

Mr Allen: I notice that the Licensee is not present. 

Mr Boyle: That is correct sir, we sent him a registered letter dated 4 September 2001 in which we 
had no response.  We further sent him a Notice of Hearing on the 21 December 2001 to which we 
have had no response.  The restaurant is currently vacated at the moment, which has been 
confirmed by the Landlord, LJ Hooker and the Lease that this person had on the premises is no 
longer in existence. 

Mr Allen: Thank you for that. 

Mr Allen: The application to cancel the licence is approved pursuant to Section 72 Subsection 5 the 
matter is now concluded. 

Mr Boyle: Thank you Sir. 


